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The recommendations of the Lower Road Rail Use Advisory Council should move 
forward. As a Brunswick resident with a young family, the opportunity to safely 
recreate from where we live to Augusta on a separate path would be an incredible 
opportunity. At a time when traffic fatalities are rising in Maine, providing 
alternatives for car travel is of the upmost importance. The new path would spur 
economic development, create recreational tourism in the towns along it's path, and 
make this part of Maine more appealing to live and work in. 


